
RBS HQ to remain in Edinburgh

This is the statement that RBS have put out today after the
result of the Scottish Independence Referendum was made known:

 The announcement we made about moving our registered head
office to England was part of a contingency plan to ensure
certainty  and  stability  for  our  customers,  staff  and
shareholders should there be a ‘Yes’ vote. That contingency
plan  is  no  longer  required.  Following  the  result  it  is
business as usual for all our customers across the UK and
RBS.
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